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Dear Parents/Carers

Welcome back to our final term of the year! We hope you had a relaxing break with your families
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An important aspect of life at ESP is the sharing of the many religious festivals our children celebratg
When we are at school together, we encourage the children to share their experiences both in class|fand i
assembliesWe hope you found theesour@esNB f  GAy 3 (2 9AR 2y @ThaaNyo®|fl A f
to the familiesthat sent in pictures of your celebrations.

Wider School Opening in the Summer TegWpdate

Throughout the school closure we have continued to provide provision foctifidren of keyworker

families. Since the easing of lockdown measures on Jtinedhavereceived extremely high numbers of
keyworker families requestinglaces in schoolGovernment guidance states that we must prioritise the
return of keyworker pupils and thereforéa¢ Senior Leadership Team and the Governing Body have b¢fen



consideringhe logistics of salg openingthe school to increasing numbers of pupilshas beemecessary
to consider thenumber ofpupils we can accommodate on the school site whilst adhering to social
distancing protocols in all areas including classrooms, playgrounds, corridors and toilets

Whenwe sentout the questionnaireto priority cohortsto get a sensecheckof the intentionsof families

within our schoolasto whethertheir child would return we had not anticipatedsucha largeincreasen

the numberof keyworker familiesrequiring provision. This has been unexpected and meansattthis

time we remain unable to open places for Nursery, Reception, Year 1 and Year 6 pupils who are notjcligib
for keyworker provision. We understand that this will be a very frustrating decision for many families

We have considered various different dels of opening whilst always prioritisitige safety of pupils and
staff using the school sitend in addition continuing tprovide learning for all groups of pupils who are
working at home. With the huge increase in the number of key worker pupilsmeg school placend
after much deliberationye considered that there were only two viable optiolest:

the option toaccept pupils from the priority cohorts which would mean there would be no staffing
capacity to provide home learning for any ygaoups orthe optionto continue to provide home learning
for all year groups and accommodate only key worker pupils in school.

We will continue to adapt our provision to reflect the ongoing updates to government guidance. We
recognise the importance of all pupils engaging fully in their education and look forward to a time whifin we
can welcome more pupils back into school. We apfai the support of the school community as we

work our way through the challenges presented to us by the CQYIandemic.

Working from Home

Thank you to everyone who has sent in photos of your children working from home. It is one way wejjcan
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to help them keep in touch.
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Children in EYFS exploring and learning
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Key Stage 1
Working from home

Key Stage 1
Working from home




Key Stage 2 Learning at
home
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Key Stage 2
Learning at
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Working in School

We have taken photos of the activities the children have been involvedsohaiol this week.
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1253. Born in Worcestershire he ended up as Bishop of Chichester in Sussex.




